
UPDATE: Future events  
 

• Daily Mile Santa Run – Friday 6th December 

Children can bring in a Santa hat or make one in school, for the run.  
 

• Christmas Production - Monday 16th December, shows at 9.15am 

and 2.15pm 

We are rehearsing for our Christmas production, and some children have been 

given lines to learn. Please help them practise their lines and ensure that they 

bring them in every day. 

*This is the link for the words for this year’s Christmas songs: 

https://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/_site/data/files/parent-

information/DF2A3F4D434B83D9AD2F0B60F9EF797E.pdf 
 

Key information 
• Phone-free zone – Yeading Infant School is a phone-free zone. Please 

ensure phones are put away while dropping off and collecting your 

child. 

• Play areas should not be used before or after school.  

• Nut allergies – Just another reminder that we do not allow any nuts 

on school grounds including food that ‘may contain nuts’ 

• Wellington boots – If you have not sent in some boots for your child, 

please send them in a named bag. The boots will be useful when we do 

Forest School lessons and visit our growing beds.  

• Hats and gloves –With the weather turning colder, please ensure your 

child has a warm coat, gloves and a hat.  

 
Contributions 

• Tissues: Urgently needed to manage the colds and sniffles we are 

experiencing with the Winter weather.  

USEFUL WEBSITES 

• Phonics - https://home.oxfordowl.co.uk/reading/reading-schemes-oxford-levels/read-write-

inc-phonics-guide/ 

• Phonics play - www.phonicsplay.co.uk 

• Top Marks - https://www.topmarks.co.uk/english-games/3-5-years/letters-and-sounds 

• Maths https://www.topmarks.co.uk/Search.aspx?Subject=16&AgeGroup=1 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Infant & Nursery School 

Reception Weekly Newsletter 

                   29th November 2024 

Please visit us on our website: 

www.yeadinginf.co.uk 
You will find all useful information, term dates, up & coming events, etc. 

                                                Class teacher’s email addresses: 

Tigger class – tiggerclass1@gmail.com 

                                                 Roo class – rooclass2@gmail.com 

Rabbit class – rabbitclass03@gmail.  

Owl class – owlclass04@gmail.com 

               Whole school attendance last week 94.7% 

                                    This is Brilliant.                      
 

 

 

 

Well done                                                

                     Tigger,  

                           Topaz &        

                             Amethyst 

 

                

Class % 

Tigger 99.0 

Owl 90.7 

Rabbit 90.7 

Roo 97.2 

Ruby 96.4 

Amethyst 98.6 

Topaz 98.6 

Amber 91.0 

Diamond 95.7 

Pearl 93.5 

Sapphire 92.9 

Emerald 92.2 
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Rhyme of the Week  

 
 

Reading 

Please make sure you read with your child every day.  

Remember to log into Bug Club!   

 

 
 

Literacy 

This week we sequenced the story, focusing on 

what happened at the beginning, the order of 

characters pulling the turnip and what happened at 

the end.       

Next week we will be looking at the different 

characters in the story and describing them.  

Homework – sequencing pictures in the correct 

order on a story map.  

 

 

Phonics 

This week we continued to look at Phase 3 sounds and focused on these 

letters: ai, ee, igh, and oa.  

Next week we will look at these sounds: (long) oo, (short) oo, ar, and or.  

Homework – Writing words to match the pictures, using this week’s sounds. 

 

Maths 

This week we have been looking at these 2D shapes: circle and triangle.   

Key words: sides, corners, straight, curved, round.  

Next week we will be looking at the composition of the numbers: 4 and 5.    

Homework – I Spy, finding circles and triangles.  
 

Remember to log into Doodle! 

 
  

• On Wednesday we had No Pen Day. 

This day promotes the use of speaking and listening as a route for 

learning. Children put away their whiteboards, pens and writing 

pencils and were encouraged to participate in many other activities.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you                              

The Reception Team 

Question of the week 

What shapes can you see in your home? 

 

 


